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September 10, 2024

Dear School Volleyball Coordinator’s / Coaches:

Worth Township will be hosting a girls volleyball league for 4t through 8" grade players. The
league will play 4 days a week (Monday—Thursday) from November 12, 2024, thru March of 2024.

A mandatory Girls Volleyball League — Coach’s Meeting will take place on Wednesday October
16th, 2024, at 6:00pm inside our big gym at the Worth Township Building. This meeting will register
your teams.

We are requesting that all coordinators and coaches bring any dates to this meeting that may cause
any play conflict so we can do the best we can to create a schedule without rescheduling.
Examples of conflicts: Christmas Shows, Religious Education, etc. Also, please check your school’s
calendar. No conflict dates will be accepted after this meeting.

Worth Township requires all coaches to sign a Code of Conduct Contract before the league begins.
If you would like to view the Worth Township Code of Conduct Contract, it is located on the Worth
Township website at www.worthtownship.com.

We are also looking for a few high school students to serve as volleyball referees. Referees must
be at least 16 years old and have knowledge of all IHSA volleyball rules and signs. The rate of pay
is $15.00 per hour and refs must be available various evenings Monday through Thursday from
4:00pm - 10:00pm. Applications will be accepted until all positions are filled. Information will be
available on our website that is listed below.

Applications can be picked up at the Worth Township Town Hall located at 11601 South Pulaski
Road in Alsip — (Monday thru Thursday from 9:00am — 4pm) or downloaded off our website at
www.worthtownship.com and either emailed back at: youthcommission@worthtownship.com or
dropped completed applications off in front of our building in the Youth Commission secured
mailbox ~ located in front of our building labeled Youth Commission.

If you have any questions or need further information, please call me at the number listed below.
Thank you and look forward to hearing from you.
Brian Scapardine

youthcommission@worthtownship.com
(708) 204-1982



